
            

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: LTA Members 

From: Lori Skonberg 

Re: Long Island Teachers Benevolent Scholarship Fund (LITBF) 

Date: February 5, 2014 

 

 

 

LONG ISLANDTEACHERS BENEVOLENT FUND SCHOLARSHIP 

 

 

Each year the Long Island Teachers Benevolent Fund (LITBF) awards scholarships  

 

in the amount of up to $500 to the children of members of that fund. The LTA 

 

is member of the LIBF. 

 

 

In order to be eligible, your child must be a high school senior graduating  

 

this year and will be attending a post-secondary institution on a full time  

 

basis. The criteria include academic achievement based on school transcripts  

 

and SAT scores. The deadline for you to return the application to me is  

 

March 5, 2014. 
 

 

If you would like an application, please see your Senior Building Rep, or e-mail 

me and I will see to it that you receive an application. 

 

 

 
 

                                   Lawrence Teachers’ Association 

       260 Doughty Boulevard, Inwood, New York 11096 


